
 

 
 

Haxby & Wigginton Ward Committee 
 
To: Councillors Firth, Hogg and R Watson 

 
Date: Wednesday, 4 February 2009 

 
Time: 7.00 pm 

 
Venue: St Mary’s Church Hall 

 
 

A G E N D A 
 
 
1. Surgery    
 Come and talk to: 

� Cllr Paul Firth 
� Cllr Chris Hogg 
� Cllr Richard Watson 
� Ginnie Shaw, Neighbourhood Management Officer 
� Iain Dunn, Street Environment Officer 
� The Safer Neighbourhoods Team 

 
Plus: Information on energy conservation, and FREE energy-
saving light bulbs (on a first come, first served basis) 
 

2. Welcome and Minutes   
 

 

3. Proposed Park and Ride    
 Learn about the plans for a new Park & Ride in the area and 

provide feedback on which of the suggested sites you would 
prefer. 
 

4. Energy Conservation Advice    
 Denise Hall of the Energy Saving Trust Advice Centre will be 

speaking on how to save energy and save money. 
 

5. Safer Neighbourhood Team    
 PC Donna Musgrove and PC Alex Dobson will tell you about the 

work that the SNT have been doing in the ward. 
 



 

6. Budget Decisions    
 An opportunity for you to tell us what you think, before the final 

decisions are made at this meeting on how to spend the 2009/10 
ward committee budget. 
 

7. Have Your Say    
 Your opportunity to discuss concerns on local issues within the 

ward. 
 

 
 

For more information about the meeting please contact Ginnie Shaw 
on 01904 551824. Email Virginia.shaw@york.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


